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Comments: To whom it may concern,

The proposed rule would not directly authorize any ground-disturbing activities, but would surely result in the
ground being disturbed. The continued removal of protections for our natural resources will also ensure that our
natural resources and environment will be used without regard to their preservation.

As a Pennsylvanian, lve witnessed the encroachment of the natural gas industry into our Wilds. While being a
boost to our economy, it has left gashes across the landscape in the name of profit. Please do not allow the
Tongass to fall prey to greed.

Sincerely,

Nick Eischeid
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